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Decision:  Danforth Garage – Master Plan Update  

At its meeting on April 11, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board receive the information as included in the confidential attachment;  

2. The information in the confidential attachment remain confidential, as it contains 
information related to the security of the property;  
 

3. The Board request that staff continue to work closely with CreateTO, Toronto Police 
Service, Toronto Public Library, City Real Estate Services, City Planning, Heritage 
Preservation Services, the local community and the local City Councillors in the 
development of the master plan for the Danforth Garage property, which will include 
accommodation for existing and future TTC uses; and 
 

4. The Board request staff to advise City staff of the priority requirement for the TTC uses.   


